
REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 
 
 

DATE: JANUARY 12, 2022 
 
TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: NATHAN HAMBURGER, CITY MANAGER 
 
BY: RAMIRO ADEVA, ASSISTANT CITY MANAGER 
 CELESTE BIRD, ADMINISTRATIVE ANALYST 
 
SUBJECT: REJECTION OF CLAIM FOR DAMAGES – STATE FARM INSURANCE 
  FOR CLAIMANT JOHN R. SAHLMAN 
 
 
On December 21, 2021, the City of Agoura Hills received a claim for damages from 
State Farm Insurance for claimant John R. Sahlman. The claim was referred to Carl 
Warren & Company, the City’s insurance adjusters, for review and investigation. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended the City Council deny the claim for damages from State Farm 
Insurance for claimant John R. Sahlman. 
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